



SEQUIM FAMILY INCOME SCHOOL SURVEY Thrive

IT'S MORE THAN A FAMILY INCOME SURVEY

We strongly encourage all parents/guardians to return their Family Income Survey. Completing this form takes less than 10 minutes and can help students receive important resources.

EVERY FORM COUNTS!

Every form that is not submitted means lost resources for our schools. Your participation is essential in order to receive critical state funding for these educational programs.

FILLING OUT THE FAMILY INCOME **SURVEY WILL HELP PROVIDE:**

- **Healthy and nutritious meals**
- Before and after school academic and enrichment programs
- **Guidance and College Counselors**
- **Continued "no cost" meals for students** at our schools
- **Health and wellness services**
- Free waivers for college applications and admissions tests
- Resources for classrooms, teachers, and children

If you have any questions please contact Kelly Phillips at (360) 582-3259 or ktphillips@sequimschools.org